
 

8410 154th Avenue NE 

Redmond, Washington 98052 

425.861.6000 

 

April 27, 2017 

Washington State Department of Ecology  

300 Desmond Drive SE 

Lacey, Washington 98503 

Attention: Michael Kuntz 

Subject: Status Update  

Snelson Site (SCI Properties, LLC)  

601 West State Street  

Sedro-Woolley, Washington 

VCP Number NW1719  

File No. 7408-002-08 

This letter provides a status update for continuing remedial activities at 601 West State Street in 

Sedro-Woolley, Washington (VCP No. NW1719). The air sparging system continues to run as of April 2017. 

The system had been restarted in October 2015. We anticipate shutting the system down in the 3rd or 

4th quarter of 2017 and performing another confirmation soil sampling event to assess the effectiveness 

of the last two years of treatment.  

We will provide another status update later this Fall to apprise you of the remediation progress. Our client 

intends to remain enrolled in the VCP.  

Please contact me at 206-793-4589 with any questions or comments you may have. 

Sincerely, 

GeoEngineers, Inc. 

 

Paul Craig, LG  

Senior Project Manager 

PRC:DLC:lw 

cc: John Norton, SCI Properties, LLC. 


